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Subject: RE: Proposal #201008, One and Two-Character ASCII .TEL Names proposal

Date: Thursday, August 26, 2010 1:55 PM

From: patrick jones <patrick.jones@icann.org>

To: <vshadrunov@telnic.org>

Cc: Craig Schwartz <craig.schwartz@icann.org>, Francisco Arias <francisco.arias@icann.org>

Vladimir Shadrunov

Director of Policy

Telnic Limited

Email: vshadrunov@telnic.org
Tel: +44 207 467 6464
vlad.tel

RE: Proposal #201008, One and Two-Character ASCII .TEL Names proposal
Dear Vladimir,

ICANN has conducted a preliminary review of Telnic’s request to release and allocate one and two-
character ASCIl domain names

In dot-TEL, in accordance with the Registry Services Evaluation Policy and process set

forth at http://www.icann.org/en/registries/rsep/rsep.html.

Based on the information provided, ICANN’s preliminary review did not identify any significant
competition or security and stability issues. The proposed modification requires an amendment to the
dot-TEL Registry Agreement (signed 30 May 2006). We will be in touch with you shortly regarding the
process for reaching agreement on and posting of an appropriate amendment for public comment and
consideration.

Patrick

Patrick L. Jones

Senior Manager, Continuity & Risk Management
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names & Numbers
1101 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 930

Washington, DC 20005

Tel: +1 202 570 7115

patrick.jones@icann.org
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